NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on July 20, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. at the firehouse located on
County Route 1, Pine Island, New York, the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Pine Island Fire
District, Town of Warwick, Orange County, New York, will hold a public hearing regarding the
adoption of a resolution granting members of the Pine Island Fire District an exemption from taxation
of up to 10% of the assessed value of real property owned by the firefighter for fire district purposes
as permitted by Real Property Tax law section 466-a. |

All interested residents of the Pine Island Fire District are invited to attend.
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